Valerie Hale

From: Lindsay Becker <lindsay.becker.0918@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 10:39 AM

To: Valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov

Subject: Road Closure April 30th

Hello Valerie,

We spoke earlier on the phone about the road closure for April 30th, 2022. The event is from 2-5 and the road is Webb
Avenue. It is right beside Pure Spin Studios on Hwy 70 East. A picture is attached below. Please feel free to contact me if
you have any questions 931-644-2400.

Thank you,
Lindsay Becker
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